Grace Seaman

From: Rich Redman <rredman@atccomm.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 1:15 PM

To: Grace Seaman

Cc: Kyle B; Julie Laumb

Subject: ATC Broadband Tax Credit

RE: Case Number ALB-T-17-01.

Grace

‘ ATC's recently filed broadband tax credit application items are “necessary to the provision of broadband service
| and an integral part of the broadband network.”

Rich Redman

General Manager
ATC Communications

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S® 6, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone .



